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October 14, 2020

Dear WCS Community,

I learned this week that our new COVID-19 database for positive cases for students or staff should only
include those that have originated at school. Therefore, students or staff who have had no contact with the
school (eg. remote learning) are not to be included. This change is now reflected on the Return to School
Information page under the COVID-19 Reporting link under Parent & Community Resources.

As always, | will continue to update you on important safety issues that do affect our schools. Please
continue to be safe and stay healthy!

Sincerely,
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Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.
Superintendent

International District Accreditation
Warren Consolidated Schools is an equal opportunity employer.

b - Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.
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